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Illuminating Minds, Cultivating Faith 
 

15 SW 3rd Avenue   Faribault, MN     (507) 334-7706 

Your LAST CHANCE to order is tomorrow, Friday, July 31st! 

Divine Mercy Catholic School offers the EduKit program as a convenient option for busy 

families to order school supplies for the 2020/2021 year. EduKits include the supplies approved 

by DMCS.  Your order will be placed through EduKit's Last Chance program and will be 

delivered to your home on or before August 21, 2020. Home delivery fee is included.  Order at: 

Dear Parents- 

 

The Governor’s announcement this afternoon was good news to me. As I await direction from the Archdiocese, and 

further unpack the guidance issued today, I am encouraged. The task force that has been working for the last few weeks 

to develop a plan to open up to face-to-face learning this Fall has developed guidelines and expectations that tick all the 

boxes asked for by the Governor and his staff today. It is our goal to serve our students and families in the best way 

possible while mitigating the risks of COVID-19, and it looks like we will be able to do that. Watch for more from me 

coming soon! 

The details of our Fall 2020 PPRP have been finalized. We will be sending it out next week on Thursday, August 6th. 

Once it is communicated, you will be able to make the decision for your family. We need to hear the final decision from 

you by Thursday, August 13th so that we can make enrollment decisions for the 2020-2021 school year. We will be 

making calls to families that have not completed their agreements, filled out a survey, or communicated with us. We 

have had people reaching out looking at potential enrollment in our school and we need to get them that information. I 

understand the many complexities in this issue and pledge to work with each family to help in any way that I can. We 

want to be able to serve you and your child. Please reach out to us to talk through any issues or questions. If you haven’t 

filled out the survey and would like to, here is the link:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QZLMRBJ  

We will be having our gently used uniform clothing exchange over the next few weeks. We ask that people drop off any 

items in the main school office by this coming Wednesday, August 5th. The office is open Monday through Thursday 

between the hours of 7:30-3:30. We will open for people to come and look at the clothing on Monday, August 10th. 

(masks are required in the building.) 

May you and your family find a few moments to squeeze the last few drops of sun from the month of July. 

 

God’s blessings to you!  

Mrs. Ashley 

 

I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.                               

 ~  Phil 4:13 

https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/11932/Divine%20Mercy%20Catholic%20School%
20Fairbault,%20MN 

Included today: 

  *  2020-2021 Student School Supply List 

  *  Student Dress Code 

  *  Donald’s Uniform Price Sheet 

  *  Donald’s Kindergarten/New Student Coupon 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QZLMRBJ
https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/11932/Divine%20Mercy%20Catholic%20School%20Fairbault,%20MN
https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/11932/Divine%20Mercy%20Catholic%20School%20Fairbault,%20MN


We love our dinosaurs masks! 

We love summers at DMCS! 

We can be a T-Rex or a Triceratops! 

Building towers 
is so fun! 

K-5 School Summer 
Care kids playing 

Exterminator tag!   

K-5 Summer Care kids praying 
before going down to lunch.  

Crafty Monday with        
Sara Beth Stadler at K-5 
Summer Care. Students 
made Fairy Lanterns! 


